
Good Evening ####, 

The Aldershot Tennis Club received an update from the City of Burlington’s and nearby club’s plan for 
dealing with COVID-19. To ensure a collective community approach to manage the further spread of the 
disease, effective tomorrow the Aldershot Tennis Club will be closed for three weeks (March 16 to April 
6). At this time the club has also decided to suspend the Annual Banquet and refunds will be provided. 

The club will monitor the actions of the City of Burlington and nearby clubs to monitor the situation and 
actions taken.  

For more information on the City’s actions, please visit their website: 
https://www.burlington.ca/en/index.asp 

More information can be found at: 

https://www.halton.ca/ 

https://www.canada.ca/en/public-health/services/diseases/2019-novel-coronavirus-infection/latest-
travel-health-advice.html 

https://www.ontario.ca/page/2019-novel-coronavirus#section-5 

https://www.canada.ca/en/public-health/services/diseases/2019-novel-coronavirus-infection.html 

 

 

 


